
Brief submission 
Hello, my name is Stuart and I have over 13 years experience working within our Health 
Care system in a variety of role, most recently as an Analyst. 

 From an analytical persepcive, armed with a wealth of historical and international data, the 
evidence tells us that increasing the presence of private providers in our public healthcare 
system will undermine the quality and accessibility of care. It's the two-tiered system that's 
crippled American healthcare, driving up costs and leading to less care for fewer people. 

Profit-driven healthcare threatens the very foundation of our universal Medicare system, 
restricting access and quality of care, especially in areas where insurers don't stand to make 
money. We need investment in our public health system, rather than cost-cutting and 
outsourcing. 

Kind regards 

Stuart O'Reilly 
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